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OIR 2324/899 
 
 
17 May 2024 
 

 
Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 24 April 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
I  have been taking a keen interest in 
the Takutai Kāpiti project, including reading all of the technical reports.  In the 
recent material produced for April 2024 consultation, there are summaries for 
each of the adaptation areas and pathways that contain pathway costs, 
damages avoided and residual number of properties still exposed. However, 
there is no supporting report that explains how the pathway line item costs were 
developed, how the damages or damages avoided were calculated over time, or 
when the costs were assumed to be incurred in relation to avoiding a subset of 
damages. Please can you provide the engineering and economics reports that 
explain how the pathway costs and damage calculations have been developed, 
including their assumed profiling over time. 
 
The Economic Report detailing pathway costs and setting out the methodology for 
determining those costs is now available on the Documents page (under ‘Volume 3’ 
heading) of the Takutai Kāpiti website. For ease of access, the direct link to this 
report is Economic Analysis of Takutai Kāpiti Short-listed Coastal Adaptation 
Pathways 

 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
Kris Pervan 
Group Manager Strategy and Growth  
Te Kaihautū Rautaki me te Tupu    
 

https://haveyoursay.kapiticoast.govt.nz/hub-page/takutai-kapiti-documents
https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/media/dpnotbwe/final-draft-economic-analysis-of-takutai-k%C4%81piti-short-listed-coastal-adaptation-pathways.pdf
https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/media/dpnotbwe/final-draft-economic-analysis-of-takutai-k%C4%81piti-short-listed-coastal-adaptation-pathways.pdf



